
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  July 22, 2025 
 
Reference:  Presentation by City of Coppell’s Financial Advisor 
 
2040:  Sustainable City Government 
                         

The City’s Financial Advisor, Jason Hughes with Hilltop Securities, will present information 
regarding methods of selling bonds for discussion.  


